
 
Construction schedules are subject to change depending on 

weather and/or complications that come with the project. 
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                       Project updates 

• STILL WORKING IN THE SAME AREA: Due to all the 

rain days, the contractors have had a slight setback. NO 

CHANGE - The temporary sewer bypass is still set up 

from Old Hwy 60 to 2nd street south. The sewer bypass 

will currently run from Old Hwy 60 to 4th street on the 

west side only, with temp water running on BOTH east 

and west. 

• UPDATE: Tuesday, May 27th, GM is now projecting the 

start of the old water and sewer line removal from Old 

Hwy 60 SE up to 4th street. What this means is that 

homeowners residing on Center Ave between 4th and 5th 

street south, WILL NOT have access to their driveways. 

Closing the road entirely will ensure that the contractors 

can work more efficiently without having to worry about 

traffic flow. Please use side street parking until they are 

able to get the road open again. 

• NO CHANGE - Tree Story - due to a mechanical issue, 

they will not be back to start tree removal on the north 

end of center ave. for a couple of weeks.   

• Old Hwy 60 South remains closed. 

 

Please note: 

We still have a few other contractors in town that are working on 

boring fiber for Christensen Communications and Michels who 

are working on gas lines for CenterPoint. 

 

 

 

Don’t Miss Out on 
Updates! 

 

Visit our website to get signed 
up at: 

www.madeliamn.com/center-
avenue-reconstruction-project/ 

 

 

In addition to updates via our 
website, email and FB, we will also 

use CodeRed to reach out to 
residents when and if needed. 

 

If you are not signed up for 
CodeRed, please do so by texting 

WATALERT to 99411. 
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